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The news item that the sound of the DG box

prevented the pedestrians from noticing that the

locomotive was following them was upon enquiry found

incorrect by the police. According to the report dated fifth

of May 2021 prepared by the SDPo and communicated by

the SP under the cover of his letter dated 7 May 2021 there

was no DJ box playing as alleged in the newspaper' ln

those circumstances the matter is dropped' Ld registrar is

directed to uPload the order'

(Justice Gupta)
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